
I wish to object to the proposed hotel above the burger restaurant. 
Holmes Road is already-over subscribed  with accommodation. In one form or another. The 
Stay Club is huge, there is a hostel and about to come a pub with rooms. This is directly 
opposite this proposed hotel. What kind of hotel has rooms with no windows! The road is too 
busy either with traffic or pedestrians  as there are two schools in Holmes Road. I hope this 
planning application is turned down as it seems ill conceived Regards Sue Mcneill 


